
Letter to the Editor 
I have just completed reading your 

One Guy's Opinion in the July Hole 
Notes. I just want to say I support you 
100%. Even though I am half-way 
across the world, I have been keeping 
close contact with many of my Min-
nesota friends and peers. 

You are doing an excellent job edit-
ing the Hole Notes. I see very few "ty-
po's" when reading interesting 
articles. 

I think the membership is being 
short-sighted to pressure you to sub-
due your opinion. I guess that is why 
the three times I ran for office, I was 
not elected. I am still a supporter of 
the MGCSA, and am ashamed to hear 
of such undermining tactics. You are 
correct in mentioning people who do 
not share your opinion may express 
their views in writing, instead of hid-
ing behind the Board of Directors. 
Common sense tells me you have the 
right to use your influence in Hole 
Notes that you feel is in the best in-
terest of the Chapter. This includes 
controversial issues you feel are im-
portant to address to the membership 
as a whole. I don't always agree with 
your views, but that does not give me 
the right to impede you from stating 
your opinion. 

I believe the Board of Directors owes 
you a public apology. If other mem-
bers feel they can do a better job, they 
should express it through running for 
office. I hope you do not resign until 
your term is over. You have been vot-
ed by the membership to serve on the 
Board. Please respect those people 
that voted for you. They did so be-
cause they believe in you. I believe in 
you. _ _ 

—Best Regards, 
Paul Mayes 

CORRECTION 
In the July Hole Notes it was 

incorrectly stated that Gary 
Hart was affiliated with Stan-
dard Golf Co. when in fact he is 
affiliated with T.L. Stevens, Inc. 

It was also stated that Matt 
Hurley was with T.L. Stevens, 
Inc. Hurley is with Standard 
Golf Co. 

ELECTRICAL STORM IDENTIFICATION DEVICE 

Early warning of thunderstorm activity in your area is essential when you need to make critical 
decisions regarding personnel safety and the isolation of sensitive equipment. The USGA, PGA, 
and over 500 individual golf courses rely on Global Atmospherics Inc., manufacturer of ESID. 

Renowned organizations such as NASA, Seaworld, the National Weather Service, the U.S. 
Military, American Airlines, MCI and hundreds of customers in over 30 countries worldwide have 
chosen Global Atmospherics to meet their lightning warning, detection and information needs. 
This depth of experience is just one of the reasons that led TORO, the leading turf management 
organization in the world and QPS, manufacturer of the #1 golf course siren system, COURSE ALERT, 
to select Global Atmospherics to co-develop a product to meet the unique needs of their golfing 
customers, friends and associates. 

That product is ESID 
When you need. . . 

• 100% Thunderstorm Detection Efficiency 
• Complete Warning / System Shut-down Automation 
• Zero False Alarms 
• Highly Accurate Range Information 
• Easy Installation 
• Low Maintenance 
• Patented State of the Art Technology 

. . .and the confidence of teaming up with the World Leader in lightning detection and location. 

WWM 1 | DISTRIBUTING CO. 
Contact: Dean Chaltas at 612-475-2200 ext. 224 

14900 - 21st Avenue North, Plymouth, MN 55447 


